Pension & Retirement Income Committee Report
Committee Members:  Martin Higgs (Chair), Gordon Cumming, Jim Kavanagh, Claudia Mang, Peggy Prendergast, Gerry Tiede, Roger Regimbal
 
We sent out a survey to Members to find out about current COLA arrangements, any concerns they had about pension security issues and request that they inform ACER-CART immediately if they catch wind of changes about to occur. We also attempted to obtain scattergrams showing the number of people drawing different amounts of pension.
The survey was requested to be returned by mid-December however, probably due to COVID and other concerns, to date we have only received replies from Alberta, Manitoba, Saskatchewan and Nova Scotia. These responses have been summarized into a chart and we will send out a reminder to those areas who have so far not responded. 
As soon as we get a few more responses the Committee will reconvene to discuss the results obtained from the survey of our Members and ongoing retirement concerns.
Respectfully submitted,
Martin Higgs (Chair)

